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August 30, 2023 
 
 
Regulatory Services Coordination Office 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Baltimore District - CENAB-OPR 
2 Hopkins Plaza 
Baltimore, Maryland 21201 
 
Submitted via email to NAB-Regulatory@usace.army.mil 
 
Re:  US Wind, Inc. 
 Maryland Offshore Wind Project  
 Individual Permit Application 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
US Wind, Inc. (US Wind) is pleased to submit the enclosed application to the U.S. Army Corps 
of Engineers for the Maryland Offshore Wind Project (the Project). The Project is an offshore 
wind energy project of up to approximately 2 gigawatts of nameplate capacity within OCS-A 
0490 (the Lease), a Lease area of approximately 80,000 acres located approximately 18.5 km 
(11.5 miles) off the coast of Maryland on the Outer Continental Shelf. US Wind obtained the 
Lease in 2014 when the company won an auction for two leases from the Bureau of Ocean 
Energy Management (BOEM) which in 2018 were combined into the Lease. 
 
US Wind looks forward to review of the application. Questions should be directed to me by 
email at l.jodziewicz@uswindinc.com or by phone at (410) 340-9428.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Laurie Jodziewicz 
Senior Director of Environmental Affairs 
US Wind 
 
 
cc: Michael Feinblatt, TRC Companies, Inc. 
 Todd Sumner, US Wind 
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